
PUBLIC FORUM/PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE 
 

 

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE, that a Public Forum and Public Hearing will be held by the Town 

Board of the Town of Yates, at the Yates Town Hall, 8 South Main Street, Lyndonville, NY 

14098, on Thursday, February 13, 2020, at 7:00PM, and 7:30PM, respectively to discuss the 

Yates Town Park REDI Grant Project. 

 

At such Public Hearing all persons, either for or against the same, shall be heard. 

 

      Michele L. Harling  

      Town Clerk 

      Town of Yates 

 


